Electronic Discloser of Annual Notices

2017-2018 Plan Year

All Employees,

Please make sure you have looked at the Annual Notices on the school's website under Staff Resources then Health Benefits. You will be required at Open Enrollment to sign off that you are aware of these. I will have copies for those who do not have access to these.

 

Thank you,

Robin Darringer
This is to verify that I received the above email message regarding all required Annual Notices that are posted on the Camdenton R-III School District or a hard copy at Open Enrollment. 

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________________

________________________________________

Signature






Print Name

